
Temporary Boarding

Join our Residential Community 
 
Scotch College Residential Life continues a long and valued tradition of boarding at the School. It provides a 
structured, supportive and caring educational environment for boys to develop skills and attitudes that will 
prepare them for the wider world. In boarding we pride ourselves on teaching the social values of trust, co-
operation, tolerance, respect, loyalty and pride.

At Scotch, we provide a range of flexible boarding options to meet the needs of our Year 7 to 12 students and 
their families.

We offer full-time boarding for students from remote areas, international students and local students 
choosing to live-in seven days a week.

Boarding is also offered on a temporary basis, if you are travelling, or if there is an illness in the family.  This 
option can be as flexible as you need it to be. Temporary boarders will be part of a close knit community and 
have plenty of opportunities to study, play sports and enjoy recreational activities.

Another option available to Scotch students is weekly boarding, taking the pressure off busy family life.  
Students live in the boarding house for four nights (Monday to Thursday) then have three nights at home 
(Friday to Sunday). This is a perfect solution for many families.

If you think your son would benefit from life in boarding, then please contact the Residential Life 
Administration Office.

Phone: +61 9460 6655 
Email: ResidentialLife.Admin@scotch.wa.edu.au 
Hours: Monday – Friday 08:00 – 16:00 (Term time)

Preparing boys for life


